Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Financial Services, Division of State Fire Marshal (Department), received on June 26, 2023 a WITHDRAWAL of the Petition for Declaratory Statement filed by has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Phillip Green on March 29, 2023. The following is a summary of the agency's disposition of the petition: 
Phillip Green submitted a WITHDRAWAL of his request for a Petition for Declaratory Statement on June 26, 2023.
Please refer all comments to: Sarah Marcos Sarah.Marcos@myfloridacfo.com
